
Phone Submission on 18 December, 2013 at 11.04am 
 
Full name: 
Teik Hock Lim  
 
Address: 
470 Burke street, Surry Hills 2010 
 
Submission made personally on behalf of Mr Lim: 
 
I am a blind resident who lives on Bourke Street, Surry Hills.  
 
I wish the authorities would reconsider the present stop on Surry Hills at Ward Park to 
be relocated to Wimbo Park adjacent to Olivia Gardens.  
 
The reason being Ward Park is a bit dangerous due to the presence of residents with 
mental health and other issues.   
 
Furthermore, a lot of eateries are situated along Crown Street, so passengers would 
have quite a long walk to get to these eateries.   
 
Perhaps a survey could be done to ascertain if there would be need for getting off at 
Crown Street?  
 
The lighting on lower Devonshire Street, from Ward Park to Crown Street, is very 
poor which makes me fear for my safety.   
 
I also believe the distance from the stop at Central to Ward Park is very short, 
compared to the distance from Ward Park to the Moore Park stop. A more equal 
distance between stops would be preferred.   
 
Being a blind person I am mostly concerned about safety.  Thank you. 
 
teikhocklim@gmail.com 


